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     MOORLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

         WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

               Together We Can  

26th January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Story Café for Reception Parents 
 

Parents and Reception children had a fantastic time at our Story Café on 

Tuesday as they discovered the story about dinosaurs and their underpants!   

14 parents came along and as you can see from the photos, the children 

had a wonderful time having fun and sharing their learning together.  We 

hope that you will feel inspired by our Story cafes and make stories come 

alive when you are sharing books at home together. 
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Practise SATS Tests for Years 2 and 6 

We are running Practise SATS Tests for Years 2 and 6 next week.  So early nights for 

everyone in the family, a good breakfast and arriving at school on time – ready to do 

their very best would be brilliant. Please be assured that this is very supportive and the 

children will not be put under any pressure – it’s just a good way to prepare them for 

the real ones in Summer term.  

Attendance Matters 

Thank you for all the positive feedback about our last newsletter.  It had 

a really important message about the impact of poor attendance and 

ongoing lateness on all our children and staff - not just the children 

missing out.   We are really pleased to see that overall attendance 

improved this week despite lots of bugs and illnesses across the school. 

With just school 15 days left, we hope that these improvements will 

continue over the last few weeks of half term and beyond. 

Attendance Winners this week… 

Well done Falcons for maintaining the lead with 97.3% and Ladybirds for raising 

their game to over 95%.    Hedgehogs just missed out on being Green this week.  

Well done to everyone who achieved 100% attendance this week, even if the 

overall class attendance fell short of that you are doing great!  We really want 

everyone to be a Moorland Attendance HERO – Here, Every day, Ready to learn, 

On time.   So please help us achieve the success your child deserves.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                         

Attendance for Week Beginning Monday 26th January 2024 

 

 Ladybirds ~ 95.3%     Owls ~ 91.5% 

  Hedgehogs ~ 94.7% 
   Squirrels ~ 93.7% 

   Foxes ~ 92.0%   Badgers ~ 93.1% 

   Falcons ~ 97.3%    Skylarks ~ 87.9% 

 

    Whole School ~ 92.4%                                               
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tact; Tash Darling t: 01908 

395681/ 07853 5905 
Best wishes 

 

Angela Garner 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

Date   Event   

Week Beginning 29th 

January 

Practise SATS Tests for Years 2 and 6  

Tues 30th January Deadline for ordering school dinners for the week beginning 12th February 

Fri 16th Feb – 3pm End of Term 

 

Mon 26th Feb – 8.30am Children return to School 

Mon 29th April Class photos – this is a little earlier in the school year than usual.  


